
Summary of September Park Board Meeting 

 

     The Waynesville Park Board met on August 8. We started at 6:05. Mr. and Mrs. Roden visited 

our meeting. They inquired about the Dog Park and why we don’t have one. We discussed that 

for a while. 

Still inquiring about the roped off Demo Garden. The city has not come back to finish the 

walkway yet and it remains sectioned off for the second month in a row. 

Winter basketball and cheer for this year will be cancelled due to covid restrictions. As of 

January 2022, the WSR program will be going back to St. Robert. There is an agreement that 

every 5 years the program switched from Waynesville to St. Robert and vice versa 

Jeff has brought to us a work order that can be used. Councilman Curtis suggested that the work 

orders be filled out at the meetings, copied, scanned and emailed in to provide a tracking method 

so that requests can be followed up on. 

Bonnie Wilson would like to do a movie night in the park at Roubideau Park. Will benefit the 

community by providing a free activity for residents to do. When they paint the tables at Tiger 

Park under the pavilions, can they add checkerboards to the tabletops Patrons can bring their own 

checkers or chess pieces? Patrons can bring their own checkers or chess pieces. It was also 

suggested that put in Horseshoes and/or Cornhole games in the parks. 

We discussed starting a Facebook page. 

The meeting adjourned at 7:34 pm. Next Park Board meeting will be on October 14, 2021 at the 

Waynesville Municipal Building at 6pm. 

 

 

Jeff Militti, Chairman 

 

 


